
February 25th, 2024 

RE: Letter of Recommendation for Ellie Goodman 

 

To whom it may concern, 

It’s my pleasure to recommend Ellie as an asset to your team. Ellie has provided stellar service to 

our family over the last few years! She worked for us for two summers nannying our two boys 

and I can’t say enough great things. She is a hard worker, on-time, and demonstrates attention to 

detail in making sure everything gets done. Even goes above and beyond with additional things 

she notices that need accomplished that weren’t on the list. From what I’ve experienced, Ellie is 

someone who practices excellence in everything she does.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amanda Potter 

Cell: 515-468-1135 

 


